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 Skylark Holdings Co., Ltd. 

 

Expressing Support for the Recommendations of the Task 

Force on Natural-Related Financial Disclosures (TNFD) 

- Also Participating in the TNFD Forum - 

 
In May 2024, Skylark Holdings Co., Ltd. has expressed its support for the recommendations of the 

TNFD and registered as a TNFD Adapter on the TNFD website, indicating its intention to disclose 

information in line with the recommendations. 

 

The TNFD is an international initiative established in June 2021 that promotes the construction of 

a disclosure framework for natural-related risks with the aim of shifting the flow of funds to nature-

positive (a global goal of ‘halting the decline in biodiversity and moving towards recovery by 2030’) 

by encouraging financial institutions and companies to disclose information on natural capital and 

biodiversity. 

 

Through registration with this adapter and participation in this forum, we will promote the 

construction of a framework for the appropriate assessment and disclosure of risks and 

opportunities related to natural capital, and will further promote initiatives related to sustainability. 

 

〔Related URL〕 

「The TNFD Forum」https://tnfd.global/engage/tnfd-community/ 

「The TNFD Adopter」https://tnfd.global/engage/tnfd-adopters-list/ 
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